Notice to the Public

Totowa Board of Education

Members of the public are invited to submit public comments regarding the renegotiation of the
Superintendent’s employment agreement. The board, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-12(b), the Open Public
Meetings Act, shall not publicly discuss personnel matters and shall not respond to comments made by
members of the public; however, the board will give all comments appropriate consideration.

Please be aware that the subject of this hearing retains the right of privacy and shall retain all rights
regarding defamation and slander according to the laws of New Jersey. The Totowa Board of Education
shall not be held liable for comments made by members of the public.

Vincent Varcadipane
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School Business Administrator/Board Secretary



